
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/12/2017 11:40:30 AM
Subject: RE: July 25

I see that there is a #1 and #2 store locations…which one will he be visiting?
 
 
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 11:37 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: July 25
 
He'll go to Smith Drugs in Spartanburg on July 25 at 9:15. I'll send details later. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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